
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

CC: Board of Education

Date: February 18, 2025

Re: Freedom of Information Request

Please find the attached Freedom of Information Requests that the District has recently received. 
The requests have been processed and the responses have been sent.

• Mr. Dan Markun on January 9th requesting his personnel files and FOIA history.
• Ms. Sheila Norman from Illinois Retired Teachers Association on January 15th requesting 

contact information for certified staff retiring in 2025.
• Mr. Bo Kim from UnionBids.com on January 20th requesting bid results for Asbestos 

Flooring, TSI and Miscellaneous Material Abatement.
• Mr. Tony Walk from Chicago Laborers’ District Council on January 21st requesting bid 

results for the Joliet Central Building Addition and Supporting Work Project.
• Mr. Riley Wilkins from Arnold and Kadjan, LLP on January 22nd inquiring about 

contracts with CAD Contract Glazing Inc.
• Ms. Sheri Reid from SmartProcure on January 27th requesting purchasing records.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you. 
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